
Dr. Sashadhar Kalita Farewell Programme on 31/01/2021 

 

On the 31st of January 2021, the Department of Botany organized a heartfelt farewell 

programme to bid farewell to Dr. Sashadhar Kalita, a respected and beloved member of the 

faculty. The event was a tribute to Dr. Kalita’s dedicated service, contributions, and lasting 

impact on the institution and its community. 

The farewell programme commenced with heartfelt speeches and tributes from 

colleagues, students, and administrative staff, highlighting Dr. Kalita’s professionalism, 

integrity, and contributions to the institution. Speakers shared anecdotes, memories, and 

words of gratitude, expressing the profound impact Dr. Kalita has had on their lives and 

careers. As a token of appreciation and gratitude, mementos and gifts were presented to Dr. 

Kalita in recognition of his years of service and dedication to the institution. These gifts 

symbolized the deep respect and affection that the institution holds for Dr. Kalita. 

Dr. Kalita delivered a heartfelt farewell address, expressing his gratitude to the 

institution, colleagues, and students for their support and camaraderie throughout his tenure. 

He shared words of wisdom, encouragement, and well-wishes for the future, inspiring those 

present to continue striving for excellence. 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 


